## Rachael Porcari

From:

Kathleen King

Sent:

Monday, November 03, 2014 4:21 PM

To:

Lee Plemel

Cc:

Rachael Porcari; Janet Busse; Nick Marano

Subject:

Objection to Carson Street narrowing

Hi Lee,

Richard Lee came into the City Manager's Office today to advise of his objection to narrowing Carson Street. He is against doing so until such time as the freeway is complete and believes it will be "a tremendous waste of money." He is unable to attend the Board of Supervisors meeting on Thursday, November 6<sup>th</sup> and was providing his comment in regard to item 20 on their agenda.

Thanks.

Kathy

775-283-7412

kking@carson.org

LATE MATERIAL

MEETING DATE 11/6/14
ITEM # 20

1